
Hi,

I’d like to convey my disapproval for DA 2019/0730 on 71 & 71A Queenscliff Rd to build a 5 
story unit building. 

Not only does the proposal breach height and setback guidelines, it does not meet the car 
space requirements for neighbourhood standards. 

Please do your best to ensure this and any future developments play by the rules we all try to 
adhere to. 

I appreciate your consideration. 

Thanks,
Steven Walch
0434 429 695
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